
Dear Rivergrove City Manager, 
I am a 30+ year resident of Lake Grove and an avid kayaker.  I use the Rivergrove ramp 
a several times each year and have not experienced the hostility from neighbors that 
some have.  I consider this public ramp a valuable asset to my neighborhood and 
strongly request that it remain in the public domain.  I support the 6 proposed 
improvements listed in the Nextdoor post from Rachel Shafer. 
Thank you, 
Donald Conklin 
4575 Upper Dr. 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035   
 


